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Research Analysis 

 

The engrossed version of SB 365 requires state colleges and universities to provide a student 

with course credit if they have achieved a certain score – set by the College Board – on the 

CLEP exam. The measure prohibits state colleges and universities from requiring a higher CLEP 

score than the one set by the College Board, except when a college or university president 

provides evidence that a higher score is necessary to prove that a student is prepared to be 

successful.  

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As written, the measure is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the budget or 

state appropriations. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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